
   
                                                                                                                                     

 
 

 

Contact:  Takakazu KIMURA – Group Leader PCD/ESOC – Phone +33 4 42 17 85 73 email Takakazu.Kimura@iter.org  

  To:

  Potential Candidates 

 

   

  

Date:         26 Sep 2022  

 

Reference: IO/MSY/22/RHS/TKA 

 

Subject: Letter of Invitation for the Market Survey on “Remote Handling (RH) 

Telemanipulator Framework Contract” 

 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

The ITER Organization (IO) launches a Market Survey and requests information to companies 

having the interest, knowledge and capacity to carry out the work below:   

 

- REMOTE HANDLING (RH) TELEMANIPULATOR FRAMEWORK CONTRACT 

 

Please note that this is not a Call for Nomination request. At this moment the IO is preparing a 

procurement strategy for this project. The purpose of this questionnaire is not to assess and 

evaluate the capacity of your company and organization. Therefore, we appreciate it very much 

if you will provide open and frank feedback, which will be very helpful for the IO to better understand 

the real situation of the industry. 

 

You will find enclosed a questionnaire (Annex I) and a technical summary (Annex II), and please 

return a completed questionnaire (Annex I) to the following email address 

Takakazu.Kimura@iter.org with copy to David.Hamilton@iter.org no later than 28 Oct 2022. 

 

Thanks in advance for your participations and co-operation. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 

Daphné Crowther 

Section Leader 

Engineering, Science, Operation and Corporate Section 

 

Annex I - Technical Questionnaire Market Survey 

            II - Technical Summary  
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